March 2024

Resident Spotlight

Getting to know...

Jerry E.



I was born and raised in Chicago, Illinois. I graduated high school in 1994 from Bloom Trail High. After high school, I went into the Army and served in Korea.

Eventually, I ended up in Minnesota, where I pursued my career as a chef. I cooked in Eden Prairie for Primrose Academy. I also cooked for the Vikings and the Twins. I was a private chef for Adrian Peterson and Greg Jenning. My specialty is BBQ.

Some of Jerry's Favorites ...

Music-R&B
Food-Fried Chicken
Sport-Football
Dream Destination-Jamacia
Most important thing in life –Church



March Resident Birthdays

3/4 Loretta B. (Lilac)



March Team Member Birthdays

3/3 Euphemia A.
3/3 Weedor J.
3/12 Theresa M.
3/15 Varna Q.
3/19 Imarenezor E.

March Team Member "Workiversaries"

3/28 Arnel W. -7 Years



Leadership Team E-mail:

Latoya Turner- Executive Director:
latoyaturner@ecumen.org

Dami Olotu- Assistant Executive Director:
damiolotu@ecumen.org

Lan Itaghata Clinical Director:

Jen Iteghete- Clinical Director: jeniteghete@ecumen.org

Joshua Williams- Environmental Supervisor: joshuawilliams@ecumen.org

Nancy Solinger- Sales & Marketing: nancysolinger@ecumen.org

Deb Gruel- Social Worker: debgruel@ecumen.org

Chelsey Rahe- Dining Manager: chelseyrahe@ecumen.org

Amy Gulden-Maleson- Life Enrichment Supervisor: amygulden-maleson@ecumen.org

Ecumen Prairie Lodge



In This Newsletter:

Introduction	1
Celebrations	1
Pictures	2, 3
Contact Info	3
Birthdays	4
Resident Spotlight	4
Team Recognition	

March Holidays

Optimism Month

Irish American Heritage Month

Iditarod Race
March 2

Daylight Saving's Time *March 10*

Napping Day
March 11

Quilting Day *March 16*

St. Patrick's Day
March 17

Wellderly Week
March 18–23

Tea for Two Tuesday

March 19



Happy March!

We are **Lucky** to have you here at Prairie Lodge!

This year is MARCHing right along! As the temperature warms up and the sun begins to shine make sure you take a moment to step outside to enjoy the beautiful weather when you can!

Your quality of life is important to us and because of this we strive to accommodate you as much as possible. When we are able to meet your needs that is a win for us and being able to support you in any way is truly a great feeling, especially when

it puts a smile on your face. If you ever have questions or suggestions, please let us know! The best way to do this is by attending your individual house monthly resident's meeting held on the first

Wednesday of every month. We always look forward to seeing you there, so please make time to attend so that you can share concerns, opinions and/or gratitude.

We hope to make this March a happy and lucky one!

~Life Enrichment



March 2024 March 2024

































February was a month of love, whether with Valentine's Day groups, showing love to our caregivers for National Caregivers Day, or eating some vegetable soup homemade with love! We look forward to more creative fun in March and the months to come!